
Bulldog Bulletin

May 22nd
1 pm in the gym
WELCOME TO

KINDERGARTEN

May 23rd
9 am to 12 pm

Grade 7 Open House 
at Hugh Boyd Secondary

School

Friday May 24th 
Grad Freezie $1 sale

May 29th
1 pm WALKATHON

June 7th
Fun Day

Dismissal at 1:45 pm

June 12
8:30 am Parent Appreciation

morning

June 14th
Grade 7s to Playland

June 25th 
9: 30 am - 1 pm

Grade 7 Leaving Ceremony

Friday May 17th
Professional Day

No school for students

Monday May 20th 
Victoria Day Holiday

School is closed.
.

  May 20th - May 24thMay 20th - May 24th      

Upcoming EventsUpcoming Events





Track and Field 2024

We are so proud of all our students participating in Track Attack
practices and the meet events at Minoru. The weather was beautiful,

there were many cheers, smiles and all out effort.

We also thank our staff for their tremendous work for many weeks
prior to this event in organizing our students for the meet.  

Well done everyone!



Music in the Schools 2024
in the Gateway Theatre

Division 3 Grade 5 and 6 class represented
Diefenbaker School at this year’s event.

Under the direction of our Band teacher, Mr.
Woods, the students performed two music

numbers in front of a large audience.
Great work, Division 3!



Student illness

If your child is ill with fever, cough, runny nose or is throwing up, please
keep them at home for at least 24 hours and until symptom free before
going back to school. Thank you for your support in keeping our school

community safe and healthy for everyone.

Staff Parking

Staff parking is for staff only. Also, please do not park on the road leading
to the staff parking lot. Parents and caregivers are asked to park in the
drop off area. If the area is full, then please park on the neighbourhood

streets. Thank you for keeping the parking lot area safe for everyone.

Reminders

Community fridge

As you know wer are fortunate to have new community
fridge at our school. The food items in the fridge have  

become very popular with many of our students.  We are
finding that some of our students have packed sufficient

and healthy lunches but they still come to help
themselves to too many snacks in our fridge. As a result,
there are not enough snacks left for students who need

them.  We are asking that you speak with your child about
using our school fridge responsibly. Thank you.



Kindness to Others

Bulldog Family Teams

Bulldog teams met once again to work on a very
important skill and competency:

Teamwork and Cooperation

 

 

Kindness Umbrella



Get involved at our school with our PAC (Parent Advisory Council)

There are so many ways that parents of our students can get involved at our school.   
Here is how you can join: 

Volunteer at the many events organized by PAC all year: 

Hot lunches    Fundraisers
Picnic in the Park and many others 

At this year’s PAC AGM on May 30th, we are seeking new

PAC secretary

Training will be provided for each of these positions alongside current PAC members.

Please, email diefenbakerPAC@gmail.com

if you are interested in taking on any one of the PAC roles, if you have questions or if you  would
like more information about the responsibilities each position entails.


